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Dear User 
 

What’s changed? 
As of Monday 19th July 2021, England moved to Step 4 of the Government’s COVID-19 
Response. This means that a number of legal requirements like social distancing, Track and 
Trace, and face masks have been removed.  While these legal restrictions will no longer apply, 
Government guidance will continue to be issued. 
 

What does this mean for the use of our Community Centre? 
The good news is that all community events, activities, and private hires can now take place 
in the Centre.  As the hirer of the Centre, it is your responsibility to manage the risks associated 
with Coronavirus and take sensible precautions, if necessary.   Although we are no longer 
enforcing a one-way system, mask wearing, or capacity numbers, it is important that you 
review the type of activity or event that is being held in the Centre.  We advise to be respectful 
and considerate of those who are more vulnerable, or who may wish to take a more cautious 
approach to joining in.  There are measures still in place in the Community Centre that you 
can take advantage of and others that you may wish to consider. You can, of course, still 
complete a risk assessment. 
 

What support does the Community Centre have in place? 
We will continue to display our QR code for Track and Trace and encourage all users to check 
in on arrival. Hand sanitisers will still be placed around the building, a thermometer is available 
for taking people’s temperatures, and cleaning materials are available in our two main rooms.  
We will also continue to regularly clean the Centre. 
 

Other measures you might want to consider: 
1. Meeting in well-ventilated areas where possible, such as outdoors or indoors with fire 

exits open.  
2. Wear face coverings in crowded places to help protect yourself and others. 
3. Regularly wash your hands with soap and water, or use hand sanitiser.  
4. Cover your nose and mouth when you cough and sneeze. Then wash your hands.  
5. If you think you might have COVID-19 symptoms, follow Government guidelines to 

take a PCR test and stay home. 
 

Who can I speak to if I have further questions? 
 
Please call Alison Prestt on 07737 301 605 
 
 
PLEASE NOTE:  These guidelines will change immediately to reflect any changes in Government 
advice/guidelines. 
 

https://www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test

